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 Possible Budget Reductions for FY09 and FY10 ………   Randy D. McCoy, Ed.D. 
     
 
 

 

Included in this board package are three documents distributed to me and Mrs. Pannell 
at our meeting on October 29

th
 with State Superintendent Hank Bounds regarding 

possible budget reductions.   
 
Mrs. Pannell and I will share with you the insights that were given to us regarding 
possible budget reductions for FY09 and FY10.   
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